


   
New Business:  No new business 
 
Good of the Order:  None 
 
The next Staff Council meeting will be July 9, 2019 at 10:00 AM in the Library. 
 
Tina Siau moved to adjourn the meeting and Sharlene Hatch seconded the motion.  
The meeting was adjourned at 10:20 a.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Stacie M. Granger 
Stacie Granger, Vice President 
Lamar University Staff Council 


